
 

Parish Office: Leonie Bird Phone 53018161     

Daylesford (Wednesday- Friday) 9am– 2pm    

             “We are a Child Safe Parish”                                             

Safeguarding Officer: Leonie Bird    

Emails: daylesford@ballarat.catholic.org.au & creswick@ballarat.catholic.org.au 

Parish Priest: Fr Gary A Jones- Also visiting Priest for: Wendouree & Ballarat North  

Parish School Principal: St Michael’s Ethan Corfee St Augustine’s Terry Brennan.  

Sunday Mass times:  Creswick 8.45am &  Daylesford 10.30am  

Country Church: St Joseph’s Blampied ; St Francis Xavier Chapel Eganstown Cemetery 

Recent Death:  

Anniversaries of Death:                   
Creswick– Paul Bonavia; Norma Hood;            

Denis Lyons; Jacquelin Balfour; Olga Downes 

 
Daylesford– Phillip Vendy; Margaret Rodini;               

Harry Rodgers; Joyce Sealy; David Smith;                 
Gerard Beckworth; Patricia Cranny; Margaret Richards 

 

    

 

 

We would like to thank our 
community that continue 
to support us with planned 
giving and cash donations, 
it is much appreciated. 
If you wish to donate 
please contact the Office                   
on 5301 8161 and we can            
advise the best way for you 
to donate. 

Fr Gary, Congratulations 
on your 33rd                

Ordination anniversary 

for 2nd October.           
May the Lord continue 

blessing you in a special 
way for the love and     

concern with which you 
minister to all those      

entrusted to your care. 
May your life be filled with 

God's good gifts, and 
abundant joy.   
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TIME TO ORDER CHRISTMAS CARDS AND 

2021 CALENDAR 

Columban Art Calendar 

2021 is $10.00 

Majellan Christmas Cards 

$8.00 pack of 10 cards & 

envelopes. Please order 

with the office before 29th October. 

AN  OPEN  LETTER  TO  THE  PREMIER  FROM  THE  CATHOLIC  BISHOPS  OF  VICTORIA 

Dear  Premier,     

It  has  been  very  encouraging  to  see  COVID-­‐19  numbers  dropping  so  dramatically  in  recent  

weeks.  We  are  grateful  for  the  efforts  and  commitment  of  the  government  and  health  offi-

cials  in  containing  the  second  wave  of  the  pandemic,  and  for  the  clear  leadership  you  have  

provided  personally  in  your  daily  communication  updates  for  all  Victorians.     

Throughout  the  various  changes  in  restrictions  over  the  last  six  months,  the  Catholic        

dioceses  of  Victoria  have  shown  themselves  to  be  resilient,  well-­‐managed  and  safe,  careful-

ly  communicating  each  set  of  restrictions  and  ensuring  their  implementation,  even  when  

this  caused  much  hardship.   

However,  people  of  faith  across  regional  and  metropolitan  Victoria  have  raised  serious  con-

cerns  about  the  unfairness  and  inconsistency  in  the  numbers  allowed  for  religious  gather-

ings  by  comparison  with  other  sectors  in  the  current  ‘third  step’.  We  are  being  asked  what  

the  reason  is  for  this  dramatic  difference,  and  we  are  unable  to  provide  an  answer,  even  

after  several  meetings  with  DHHS  in  which  we  have  sought  explanations.   

Over  the  last  two  weeks,  we  have  worked  cooperatively  with  members  of  the  government  

and  health  authorities,  and  have  resolved  a  number  of  inconsistencies  and  communication  

difficulties.  However,  a  pressing  need  remains  to  address  the  unfairness  of  the  disparity  in  

numbers.     

In  the  most  simple  of  measures,  the  current  restrictions  in  regional  Victoria  literally  fail  the  

‘pub  test’:  if  people  of  faith  can  gather  in  a  restaurant  or  bar  catering  for  a  particular  

number  of  patrons  (and  remove  their  face  covering),  they  ought  to  be  able  to  put  on  their  

mask,  cross  the  road  and  worship  in  their  faith  community  with  the  same  numbers,  pro-

vided  equivalent  COVID-­‐safe  practices  are  in  place.   

We  ask  that  this  disparity  be  rectified  urgently  and  that  the  principle  of  fairness  be  applied  

for  each  subsequent  step  on  the  roadmap  to  reopening.  Catholic  communities  have  shown  

their  commitment  to  acting  responsibly  and  cooperatively  throughout  the  pandemic,  and  

they  will  be  greatly  encouraged  in  this  if  they  can  see  that  people  of  faith  are  being  given  

the  same  consideration  as  other  sectors  of  the  community.   

You  remain  in  our  prayers  and  we  look  forward  to  finding  a  constructive  solution  to  this  

issue,  which  is  causing  unnecessary  pain  and  distress  for  people  of  faith  across  Victoria.   

     


